
Redbook Committee Report for the February Faculty Senate Meeting 

 

Redbook Committee has received, reviewed and recommended for approval amendments to: 

• The School of Medicine’s Personnel Document 

• The School of Music’s Bylaws  

The redlined documents have been forwarded to the Faculty Senate for first reading at the February 

FS Meeting.  The proposed changes are single issue changes and are quite limited in scope. 

 

RBC also noted in the School of Medicine’s Personnel Document a potential for confusion in its 

minimum guidelines for excellence in research related to research funding.  RBC recommended 

clarification on which types of grants (basic research, clinical, technology development, 

entrepreneurial) demonstrate excellence, and which ones support excellence (with additional 

demonstrations). Currently entrepreneurially grants are singled out as not being sufficient to 

demonstrate excellence.  The Medical School will consider this issue for possible future revisions.      

 

RBC has scheduled for its 4PM, February 8 standing meeting to discuss its initial review of the 

revised Personnel Document from the School of Nursing with SON’s Personnel Document 

Committee and responsible dean, Sara Robertson.  

 

Submitted by, 

Committee Chair Bob Cohn 


